
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

May 15, 2018 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Todd Sawyer, Frank Carrol, and 

Shelby Munroe. 

1. Approved May 8, 2018 meeting minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed 5 Concealed Firearm Permits. 

3. Reviewed SAD 72 Special Board Meeting Minutes discussion of budget. 

4. Reviewed Monthly Activity Report April 2018 for MMWAC. 

5. Reviewed DEP Permit by Rule for Boulder Brook Club to retrieve sand from Kezar Lake and 

return the sand to previous locations on the beach. 

6. Opened submitted 2018 Paving Bids, we voted (3-0-0) to accept Pike Industries Inc. bid of 

$65.20 Ton. 

7. Shelby came in to discuss final plans on the library Gazebo Project. We approved the changes 

and voted (3-0-0) to accept the new proposal as presented. 

8. Reviewed letter from Bill Dale Re; Town of Lovell & DEP vs. Holovacs. 

9. Discussed CEO position and adoption of Building Codes. 

10. Larry reported on Public Works, discussed uniform service, MDOT 2017 Bridge Report, contact 

will be made for clarification of Approach Guardrails. Larry asked that Shaw Bros. had also been 

approached on the 2018 Paving Bid, no bid was received.  

11. Adjourned 8:30 

 


